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The Permanent Mission of the Slovak Republic to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments
to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, Special
Procedures Branch and referring to the latter's Joint Communication of the Special
Rapporteur on the right of everyone to the enjoyment of the highest attainable standard
of physical and mental health and the Working Group on discrimination against women
and girls Ref. JOL SVK 1/2019 concerning the proposed
Draft Law No. 1729 (2019) the Permanent Mission has the honour
to inform that the National Council of the Slovak Republic (Slovak Parliament)
decided on December 5, 2019 not to support the above-mentioned proposal and
thus to preserve the current legislations proving all provisions as stipulated by the
respective acts in force.

The Permanent Mission of the Slovak Republic to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this ogportunity to renew to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, Special Procedures
Branch the assurances of its highest c:onsideration.\1
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